
 

 

You're Invited! 🎃 The Arc of NEPA Halloween Dance! 

Attention: Wyoming County Residents with Intellectual Disabilities 

The Arc of NEPA Recreation Department is thrilled to invite new participants from 
Wyoming County to a spooky, fun night!  

       Come join us for our annual Halloween party and dance! 

 

👻 Event Details 

●​ What: ​ A thrilling Halloween Dance Party! 
●​ When: ​ Thursday, October 30, 2025 at 6:00 PM 
●​ Where: ​ Keystone College, Evans Hall 
●​ Cost: ​ $5.00 per person (This includes food!) 
●​ Food: ​ Delicious Pizza and Drinks will be served. 

 

🌟 Fun & Prizes! 

Costumes are highly encouraged! Whether you come as a ghost, a superhero, or just as 
yourself, we'd love to see you there!  

We will be awarding prizes for great costumes, so get creative! 

Don't miss out on this fun-filled, scary-good dance party! 

 
Reservations are due by Monday, October 27th.   

Make your reservations by contacting Mari or Holly at 570/207-0825. 
The Arc’s Staff is not responsible for the supervision of any participants. 

Parent/Family Aide and/or Staff must stay with the participants at all times. 
These programs are for Adults over the age of 18 years old. 
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